
We NEED You! 
Become a Lacrosse Referee NOW 

No Experience Necessary 

While having the played the sport is helpful, no lacrosse experi-

ence is necessary. Some of our best officials did not grow up play-

ing or watching the sport.  Officials from other sports are highly 

encouraged to join!  

 

GLOA has a nationally recognized training program; learn form 

experienced teachers in the classroom and work with veteran offi-

cials on the field.   

 

The Georgia Lacrosse Officials Association assigns the vast majority of high school officials in the state, as 

well as most of adult and youth games and tournaments throughout the year. The GLOA is committed to 

meeting the demand for professional well-trained officials, but in order to keep pace with the growth of the 

sport, we need to recruit over 70 new officials for the 2016 season. Training begins in August for the 2016 

season.  Visit galaxref.com for details. 

Contact Bill Powell or Greg Hite at recruiting@galaxref.com for more information. 

The best seat in the house! 


